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PUERTO PRINCESA, PHILIPPINES UPDATE

B. Crasco provided an update regarding Puerto Princesa, Philippines. Mr. Crasco commented that E. Cudanin
is currently visiting Puerto Princesa, Philippines and will follow up with the Mayor of Puerto Princesa during his
visit about the proposed twinning relationship. D. Morrison advised that the City of Barrie requires for Puerto
Princesa, Philipinnes to establish dates of visit and to provide an invitation for a delegation to visit Puerto
Princesa, Philippines in order to sign the paperwork to establish a twin city relationship.
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